
  
 
 
  

 
 

Report of the Communications and Consultation (C&C) Group meeting 

21 April 2021 

 
 
 

C&C Group representatives joined the meeting of the Pension Advisory Council and reviewed 
and discussed the following items:  

 
 
 

• Preliminary Actuarial Valuation (Mercer) – Participants discussed the replicating portfolio, the 
temporary freeze on the payment of commuted values from March to August 2020.  
 

• Canada Post Corporation Registered Pension Plan Solvency Update (verbal) – Solvency 
payments are not expected in 2021. The statement from the government’s Regulatory Impact 
Analysis Statement (RIAS) was shared. 
 

• The next meeting is scheduled for June 9, 2021. 
 
 


